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Port Huron
Hospital

1221 Pine Grove Avanug
P.Q. Bax 5011
Port Huron, Mi 4B061-5011

610.887.5000

June 13, 2011

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region lll, Materials Licensing Section

2443 Warrenville Road

Suite 210

lisle, (L 60532-4352

Re: License No. 21-20137-01, Port Huron Hospital

Please amend our license to remove Kaneez B. Shaikh, M.D, and Peter J. Clive, M.D.
for 10CFR 35.100 and 35.200.

Thank you for you cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions or require
additional information please contact our physicist, Michelle L. Krizman, at (734) 662-
3197.

Sincerely,

GZnJZDﬁW

Administrative Officer
Port Huron Hospital
Port Huron, Michigan
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{Including cover Jetier)
TO: N ‘2259} %29 - 47%2
ATTENTION:

FROM: Port Huron Hospital - Medical Imaging Department

a
Kim Chaltry Nuclear Medicine Dept.
Fax: (810) 985-2682 Fax: (810) 985-2682
Phone; (810) 989-3251 Phone: (810) 989-325]
Q Q
Director’s Office Shannon Wiegand
Fax: (810)989-3197 Fax: (810) 989-3197
Phone: (810) 989-3164 Phone: (810) 989-3187
COMMENTS:

R
wwwConfldentinlity Notice***

This Information may have been disclosed to you from records whose
confidentiality is protected by federal and state laws. Federal Regulations
(42 CFR.PARY) and State Laws (Public Act 258, Chapter 7, Section 748)
prohibit you from making any further disclosure of it without the specific
writien consent of the person to whom it pertains or as otherwise permitted
by such regulations. A general authorization for the release of medical or
other infurmation is not syfficient for this purpose.

If the reader of this information is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified thar any use, dissemination, disiribution, or reproduction
of this information is strictly prohibited, If you have received this
information in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and return
the ariginal to us at the address listed above via the United States Postal
Service. Thank you.




